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From: City of Prince George <noreply@princegeorge.ca>
Sent: Sunday, June 11, 2023 11:44 AM
To: cityclerk
Subject: Webform submission from: Written Comments Submission Form

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

Written Comments Submission Form 
Submitted on Sun, 06/11/2023 - 11:43 

Contact Info 

Contact Info 
Jordana Archer 
7007 O'GRADY RD 
PRINCE GEORGE 

Comments 

For which application would you like to provide comments? (One form per application) 
RZ100706 - Bylaw 9408 (6700 Southridge Avenue) - Meeting Date: June 12, 2023 

Comments 
I am against the development of this property and change in bylaw to allow developers to develop this property. 
I am in strong support of keeping as much forest as we can to reduce heat islands in an area that we can prove 
with data already is prone to having heat islands. Climate change and its' impacts need to be considered with 
city planning.  
The data I'm referring to is: https://healthyplan.city/en. 
More information can be found here: https://healthydesign.city/tools/ 

In addition, green space has been shown to have a positive impact on mental health. If this property is 
developed there we be limited green space in the area and a feeling of "concrete jungle". I will personally 
consider moving from the neighbourhood if this property is developed.  

June 12, 2023 Regular Council Meeting 
Handout E3-15  - Agenda Item E.3
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